This CSSC message is sent on behalf of London Protect, and the National Coordinator
Protect and Prepare.

The attachment contains a copy of a statement made by Assistant Commissioner Mark
Rowley in relation to the incidents in Barcelona yesterday, and Cambrils in the early hours
of this morning.

If appropriate, we will provide further updates through CSSC as information is received and
reviewed. It is important that we do not speculate on what has happened until we have an
authoritative account of what has happened.

Download London Protect AMBER Incident Update Barcelona PDF

The threat level to the United Kingdom from international terrorism remains at SEVERE - a
threat is highly likely. Please be ALERT not alarmed.



https://www.thecssc.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/London-Protect-AMBER-Incident-Update-Barcelona-20170818-2nd.pdf

